
Dear 6M,  

I hope you and your families are all keeping safe and well! 

Oh, how I miss seeing you burst through my door in the mornings (often without knocking!) -eager to 
tell me about the many weird and wonderful things you have experienced! It is very strange not seeing 
you daily, having many laughs and watching you achieve fantastic things.   

I know this a peculiar time for us all and that there have been many changes to our daily lives. I’m sure 
it will take some time getting used to it all, but we’ll manage – in 6M we always do! Please watch 
Newsround each day to stay up to date and stay positive; this situation will not last forever. My fingers 
are crossed that we’ll be back in our classroom very soon and picking up from where we left off. There 
are still so many things I am itching to teach you! 

I hope you have all been completing the weekly work that is uploaded onto the website. These 
activities will help to keep your brain engaged and practise the key skills taught throughout the year. 
This will help to maintain the fantastic progress you have all made this year. Remember, I am just an 
email away if you need any help or have any questions! 

Whilst you are away from school, use this time to invest in yourself as in individual and seize the 
chance to be creative. You may want to learn a new skill or spend more time doing a hobby you 
absolutely love. Whatever you choose to do, have fun and I can’t wait to hear how you have all been 
spending your time away. In-between completing school work of my own, I will be decorating my 
house and trying my best not to get covered in paint! 

During this time, it is very important that we remain positive and show gratitude 
to all those who are helping us both at home and in the wider community. I’m 
sure some of you will have created rainbows or spotted them in windows to help 
brighten up people’s day. Remember to be kind as always and appreciate the 
little things your parents and carers do for you – it is a difficult time for 
everybody.  

In 6M we are warriors and not worriers! 

 

 

 

Hope to see you all very soon. 

Take care, be kind, remain positive and stay safe - We have got this! 

Lots of love Miss Modeste ♥ 


